


limited the ability of either student to participate in, or benefit from, the educational environment.  As a 

result, DCPS CARE will not further investigate this matter and is closing it at this time.  

  

Although this matter is closed, DCPS and  have taken the following 

actions: 

1. On November 1, 2021, the DC Child and Family Services Agency (CFSA) was notified. 

2. On November 1, 2021, the DC Metropolitan Police Department (MPD) was notified, and 

Detective  prepared a report. 

 

You have the right to file an appeal. Appeals must be submitted in writing and received within 10 

calendar days of receipt of this notice. Please submit appeal requests to the Chief Integrity Officer (CIO) 

via U.S. Postal Mail to 1200 First St., NE, 10th Floor; Attn: CIO or via email at dcps.cio@k12.dc.gov. You 

may also contact the U.S. Department of Education, Office for Civil Rights (1-800-421-3481) to report 

any educational discrimination.   

If you have further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at dcps.care@k12.dc.gov or 

202.442.5405.     

   

Sincerely,   

   

Anitra Allen, Director CARE  

cc: Principal   

Instructional Superintendent   

  

 

 

 

 




